Good Morning Mr. Strong,

I found it very interesting to speak with you yesterday, and I want to thank
you for the information that you were able to give me on my dad. For the
past several years I have been trying to put together his WWII (or as he calls
it “The Big One”) history. I am sending along to you both his address, and
mine in hopes that you will put us on your mailing list for the newspaper that
you told me about.

As my funds are somewhat limited, I am only able to send you enough for 2
of the Diaries you told me about at 17.00 dollars each. I am sure that by
Christmas I have the funds to be able to buy 2 copies of your other book,
First over Germany. I am going to need to have a copy of it in my library,
and a gift to my dad for his library. Again thank you for your time and help,
I look forward to getting the 2 diaries, one I will give to my dad, and one I
will keep for myself.

Have a very pleasant day, and may God Bless

Sincerely,
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George Sarver 111

My address is: (and please send the books to this address)

George Sarver I
35935 West Buckeye Road
Tonopah Arizona, 85354

(602) 386-5474
My dad’s address is:
George Sarver 7Ir.

1831 Cagua Place NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110



